
 

 

 

 

 

 

 All P1 Enrolment Forms (for children coming to St Anne’s    

Primary School in September 2016) should now be returned 

to the school. 

 

 The school will be closed on Monday 25th January for 

teacher training.  

 

 On Wednesday 20th January a Fireman from a local Fire 

Station will be visiting P4 & P5. 

 

 P2—P7 Boccia/Kurling/Archery After Schools Club will 

commence on Wednesday 13th January and run for 5 weeks.                                                                    

Sessions will run as follows:  

P2-3 from 2.00 to 3.00 pm.                                            

P4-7 from 3.00 to 4.00 pm 

 

 P6 & P7 Swimming as usual on Wednesday.                      

The cost will be £3.00 per child per week.  

 

 James Campbell from St Louis Grammar School will be    

supporting P6/7 PE on a Thursday.  

 

 The next instalment for Violin/Viola lessons tuition is now 

due.  If you have not already paid please do so as soon as 

possible.   

 

 P6/7 will be visiting the RADAR (Risk Avoidance Danger 

Awareness Resource) Centre, Belfast on Tuesday 23rd    

February. All permission slips should be returned as soon as 

possible to Mrs Mc Quaid. 

 

Please turn over…………. 
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 Allergies 

 Please remember that 

St Anne’s has a               

NUT FREE ETHOS. 

 

 

Collection of Children  

 Class Teachers should 

be informed of any 

changes to                     

arrangements for             

collecting children. 

 

 

School Dinners 

 The price of a school   

dinner is £2.50 per day 

and £12.50 per week.  

Dinners for the week 

(paid and free) should 

be ordered on a Monday 

morning by returning the 

correct money and slip 

attached.   

 

Thursday                 

14th January 2016 



 

 
 

 

 First Communion for the Parish of Loughgiel (St. Anne’s PS                                                                                   

& St. Patrick’s PS) has been arranged by Father Butler for                                                                    

Saturday 4th June 2016. 

 

 Confirmation will be held on Wednesday 18th May at 11 am.                                                     . 

 

 Eoin Gribben from Ulster Council GAA continues with PE                                                            

support in Fundamental skills for P1, P2, P4 and P5 on Mondays. 

 

 Holiday list:  Please note that the school will NOT be closed on                                                              

Monday 29th February but will be closed on Friday 29th April.                                                               

Please change your holiday list accordingly.                                                                                             

Sorry for any confusion caused.  

 

 P1—P7:  Mark from the Joey Dunlop Centre will commence PE                                                                       

support from Friday 15th January. 

 

 Thursday After Schools Clubs will begin again in February.                                                                  

More details will follow.   
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